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16 September 2024

A2A GN Ltd — A2A (“the Company”)

Removal from Official List

All securities of A2A GN Ltd have been removed from the official list with immediate effect due to non-
payment of Annual Listing Fees for the financial year 2024/2025, pursuant with NSX Listing Rule 2.18
(1).

Yours sincerely,

Market Operations
market.operations@nsx.com.au
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